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2017 AT LEGACY PS 
There has been so much in the work of student achieve-

ment, well-being and citizenship here at Legacy PS. We 

are very proud of the efforts of our students in their own 

development as well as their initiative in making this 

world a better place. Our students have met goals, achieved well in stand-

ardized tests, and continue to advocate for what they want out of the school. 

Teachers are learning and challenging themselves to stay current and learn 

how to prepare our students for the ever changing world they will be entering 

as adults.  As the buckets start to overflow in classrooms our students are 

recognizing that they are able to make life a bit easier for youth who are chal-

lenged to access the Human Right of safe shelter and food.  There has been 

meaningful conversations about charity, access to food and shelter and how 

one person can make a difference.  

Our future is in good hands. 

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year to all of our Families!! 

 

HOLIDAY CHARITY DRIVE ENDS  

DECEMBER 18th 
This is a final weekend of our fundraiser to support 

360 Kids. We would like to thank the School Council 

Charity Committee for their work with 360 Kids and our 

staff and students. Classroom buckets are filled with 

needed items to support youth and families in need. You 

are welcome to bring in any final donations for the class-

room buckets on Monday morning. Items will be picked up on Monday by 

360 Kids.  

 

DANCING OUT 2017 
On Friday December 22nd all of our students will be dancing out 2017 under 

the music of DJ-B (our amazing Lead Caretaker Brian Findley). Kindergarten 

to grade 5 will attend a year end dance with lights, music and fun scheduled 

for them in the morning. Our Student Council is hosting a dance as part of 

the festivities in the afternoon for grades 6-8.  

The following Glo items ranging from $1.00 – $2.25 will be for sale during the 
dances for all students while supplies last! Profits from the sales, will help 
support school initiatives.  

 
 

 

 

SMENCIL SALES 
 It is that time of year again Legacy! Once again the Legacy Student Council 

will be selling Smencils! You can buy 1 for $2.00, or 3 for $5.00. Smencils 

are scented pencils that make a great gift for friends and family, or just for 

yourself! They come in ten wonderful scents: Grape, Bubble Gum, Very 

Berry, Orange, Tropical Blast, Watermelon, Cotton Candy, Root Beer, Black 

Cherry, and Cinnamon! These pencils are fun, practical, and they are all 

made from recycled newspapers! Starting Monday, Dec 18th,  Student 

Council members will be selling Smencils every morning recess until Friday, 

Dec 22nd.  Sales will take place in the foyer, outside the gym.      

 

ELFIS AND THE FROZEN 

PRINCESS 
Our grades one to four winter concert was a huge 

success. Congratulations and thank-you to Mrs 

Wilson, Ms Andrews and the many staff that 

made the evening a night to remember for our 

Legacy students and families. Well done students! 
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